
Good day, 
 
We implore you to increase transparency and reduce costs for investors by removing the caps on bond 
trades that must be reported to TRACE.  We use TRACE daily and wish that all trades were 
reported.  The more transparent the bond market is the more investors feel comfortable with the markets 
regulation.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Ben 
 
Benjamin Lanning  
Fixed Income Advisor    
blanning@bamadvisor.com  
314.743.2287 (direct)  
877.323.9493 (toll-free)  
314.446.5987 (fax) 

 

8182 Maryland Ave. Suite 500, St. Louis, MO  63105  
_______________________________________________________________________ 

Visit Larry Swedroe's Blog 
at CBSNews.com - commentary from our director of research Larry Swedroe 
 
Visit Jared Kizer's Blog 
at Multifactor World - commentary from our director of investment strategy Jared Kizer 
 
Visit Carl Richards' Blog 
at NYTimes.com - commentary from our director of investor education Carl Richards  
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